
Village News 

Utility bills are due on or before February 2, 2022. If you have util-
ities owing beyond 4 months you will risk the chance of having 
your water shut off. In addition to your water being shut off there 
will be a $100.00 turn off fee and an additional $100.00 fee to have 
it turned back on.  

We would like to remind you that ALL dogs (indoor or outdoor) 
within the Village must be licensed yearly and must wear their dog 
tag. (Bylaw 2012-309 Section 11) If you have not taken care of that 
please stop by the office in the near future. Any dog under the age 
of 6 months this does not apply to. According to the bylaw this 
charge can be added to your taxes so if you have a dog but do not 
register her/him it will be added to your taxes. 

This is a reminder for all tax payers that are in arrears in excess of 
one year that your taxes will be registered with the province 
(provincially mandated) and that your property may go to tax auc-
tion if not paid in full. Please avoid that and come to the office to 
make your payment. For those that keep their taxes paid thank you. 

The Village is looking for volunteers to plow streets when needed. 
You must have an airbrake ticket and a clean driving record. For 
more detail contact Janet at the office—403-626-3876 or Mayor 
Dwight Davis. 

If you are interested in learning the day to day routine of the village 
office and would like to work casual please contact Janet and/or 
submit a resume at the Village Office.– 403-626-3876 

The Village council and administration wishes everyone a Happy 
New Year filled with happy and positive surprises.  

Glenwood Library News 

A BIG CONGRATULATIONS to all the coloring contest winners! 

January’s Kid’s Craft kits will be snowman binoculars! 
DIGITAL MEDIA CLASS 
Monday, February 14, 2022 1:00 p.m.– 2:00 p.m. 
Ready to tweet about that fun show you streamed last night? 
How about comment on that news report while searching for a 
new job and visiting the Palace of Versailles? The internet gives 
us access to a huge array of digital media, but it can be hard to 
keep them all straight and determine what is right for you. Join 
this free class to learn more about digital media! 403-942-8033 or 
help@glenwoodlibrary.ca 
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PO Box 40 
11 E 2nd Ave South 
Hill Spring, Alberta 

T0K  1E0 
T0K 2S0 

Village of Hill Spring 

Phone: 403-626-3876 

Fax:       403-626-2333 

E-mail:  

office@hillspring.ca 

Check us out online 
@ hillspring.ca or 
on the Village of 

Hill Spring 
Facebook page 

Village Notes 
Village Office Hours: 

Monday        8 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 

   Tuesday        1:30 p.m. 4:30 p.m.  

Wednesday 10:00 a.m.– 4:00 p.m.  

Closed for lunch 12:00—1:00 

Council Meetings will always be held 
on the third Tuesday of each month at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Village Office on 2nd Ave South, 
unless otherwise posted. 

The next council meeting will be 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 @  7:00 p.m. 

“I am one of 14 members of the Oldman River Health Ad-
visory Council. The ORHAC is one of the 12 advisory 
councils province wide. These councils provide Alberta 
Health Services with feedback as to how AHS is doing in 
delivering health care to Albertans. As a recently appointed 
advisory council member my duties include facilitating 
open communication between our communities' members 
and the ORHAC as to what their health or health care de-
livery concerns are.” 

Yours Sincerely 

David Anderson 

403-915-2318 

Oldman Health Advisory  

Volunteers have been working hard to get the skating rink ready and maintain a good condi-

tion for skating.  It takes a lot of work and we appreciate the time and efforts put in to it. With 

the colder weather we’ve had there is a good ice base. Hope you will take advantage of this 

facility.  

Skating is a great sport for: Weight management, Cardio workout, Builds endurance, Stress 

management, Improves joints, Mental fitness, Family time etc.   

Skating Rink 

QUOTE: “Never put your key to happiness in someone else's pocket.” - Unknown 


